Hot Off The Press

 From Mrs. S
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Week of:     8/25-8/29
Teacher’s Comments:
I hope everyone had a great week.  Please read this newsletter with your child.  It contains important information.
Upcoming Dates: 
9/1

No School
9/2

“Me” Bag Due

9/4

Dairy Assembly

9/5

Book Orders Due



School Spirit Day

9/11

PTC Meeting 6:30-7:30 (Library)
9/12

Spirit Day

9/18

Picture Day

9/19

Spirit Day

9/26

Spirit Day

9/29-10/3
Fall Book Fair

10/3

Bear Jamboree 6:00-9:00



School Spirit Day



Hearing Van for 2nd graders

This week we:
-continued to learn our class rules and procedures.
-focused on literature by Marc Brown. Arthur has become a favorite character by many students!
-used our Arthur stories to discuss character development.

-created a story map.

-wrote learnng goals for the year and created our very own Arthurs.

-sang the song, “My Paw Is Bigger Than Your Paw.”  

-started our beginning of school year assessments.

-created a pictograph.  The students made observations about the graph and started generating questions that could be answered by the data displayed in the graph.

-introduced our math meeting. (calendar/number corner)

-met our Big Buddy class.  The students look forward to partnering with buddies from Mrs. Corr’s 4th grade class!
Next week we will:
-begin our language arts unit on key ideas and details in informational text.
-introduce our spelling program.
-continue beginning of the school assessments.

-begin our math unit on mental math strategies.

 Back To School Night:
Thank you for coming to back to school night!  Over the next week I will be sending out the class directory, the volunteer schedule, and Accelerated Reader information.  Please contact me with any questions you may have.

Have a great three day weekend!
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